
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

17 October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Reception – Art Exhibition 

 

We are coming to the end of our present module, and we would like to invite you to an Art 

Exhibition, in school, that celebrates how special each and every child is in Reception.  

 

This will take place on Thursday 03 November at 2.30pm. It would be amazing if you or a 

family member could attend to support your child, however we know that sometimes work 

commitments make events like this impossible to attend. Therefore, could you let Mrs White 

or Mr Ball know by email if you are unable to attend and we will ensure another adult spends 

time with your child to discuss their art.  

 

Lastly, as we want to make this as special for the children as possible, we kindly ask for a 

donation of £3.00 via Parent Pay to cover the cost of the frame, to display their incredible 

artwork ready for you to take home.   

  

Best wishes   

 

 

 

Tom  

Senior Teacher 

 

 

                 


